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17 January 2022 
 
TfNSW Reference: SYD20/00390/08 
Client Reference: SSD-10446 
 
Director Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
Attention: Jeffrey Peng 
 
RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR THE RESOURCE RECOVERY 
CENTRE - 275 ADAMS ROAD, LUDDENHAM 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference is made to Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department) 
correspondence dated 15 December 2021, regarding the abovementioned revised 
information of the application which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for review. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted information and raises no further comment to this 
Response to Submissions subject to the requirements included in the TfNSW’s response, 
dated 6 August 2021, remaining applicable.  
 
TfNSW also notes that the proposed upgrade of the Elizabeth Drive/Adams Road 
intersection should be consistent with the Strategic Concept Design, being included in the 
applicant’s Response to TfNSW’s submission, dated 16 July 2021, which is included in the 
attachment for the Department’s reference.  
 
If you have any further questions, Mr. Felix Liu would be pleased to take your call on 8849 
2113 or email development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. I hope this has been of 
assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Malgy Coman  
Senior Land Use Planner 
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